
 

Jere Green 

14255 Weier 

Warren, MI  48088 

 

October 10, 2023 

 

Member of Warren Woods Board of Education 

c/o Stacey Denewith-Fici, Superintendent 

Warren Woods Public Schools 

12900 Frazho Rd.  

Warren, MI  48089 

 

Dear Colleagues, 

 

It is with mixed emotions that I resign as a member of the Warren Woods School Board, effective January 9, 

2024. After almost 28 years of service to our district as your Board of Education President, this decision has not 

been an easy one to make. However, Judy and I have made the difficult decision to sell our house and move 

closer to Katie, Jason, and our grandchildren. 

 

As I reflect on my nearly three decades of service to the Warren Woods community, I am proud of the progress 

we have made together. One of the highlights of my tenure has been our unwavering commitment to addressing 

bond issues and ensuring that our district's infrastructure keeps pace with the evolving needs of our students. 

Our successful bond campaigns have not only improved our facilities but also contributed to a more conducive 

learning environment for generations to come. 

 

The stability of our Board has been a cornerstone of our success. Throughout the years, we have maintained a 

harmonious working relationship, always placing the best interests of our students at the forefront of our 

decisions. It has been an honor to serve alongside each one of my fellow board members, and I am confident 

that the legacy of collaboration and dedication we have established will continue to guide the Board in the 

future. 

 

Our relationships with the administration and employees have been pivotal in creating a culture of excellence 

within the district. Working closely with our dedicated educators and staff, we have been able to provide the 

highest quality education to our students in a safe and caring environment. The mutual respect and trust that 

have characterized these relationships have been instrumental in our success. 

 

I leave the Warren Woods School District with the utmost confidence that it is in great hands. Our district has a 

bright future ahead, thanks to the commitment and passion of our educators, administrators, and board 

members. The groundwork for continued success has been laid, and I am confident that the district will continue 

to be a statewide exemplar for sound policies and financial stability. 

 

I want to express my deepest gratitude to the entire Warren Woods community for the privilege of serving you 

for nearly three decades. It has been an incredible journey, and I am truly grateful for the support and trust you 

have placed in me 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Jere Green 


